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Dear Parents, 

Well done to these children who were awarded their merit certificate this week. We are proud 

of them: 

RED: Raph 

YELLOW: Eliza 

GREEN: Filip, Cameron, Molly, Ayva, Woody, Jack, Harrison, Leo, Seffie, Lyra-Rae 

BLUE: Leon, Jack S, Jack W 

 

We also gave out 2 Ardeley Ambassador bands today. Tobie was awarded one 

for being a good friend and Felix received one for showing care to his friends 

when they are upset. Well done boys! 

 

World Book Day was a fantastic day with the children having 

lots of opportunities to share their favourite books. They had 

hot chocolate (my thanks to Miss Mullins for making pints of 

it!) and enjoyed their stories in front of a ‘roaring fire’!  

As part of our 

celebration of the love 

of reading we have 

made a ‘Bedtime Box’ 

for each class, 

containing a teddy, a story & a hot chocolate sachet. 

Every child will get a chance to bring this home on a 

Friday (please can it be returned on the Monday) to share 

the story with you. Please help your child look after the box & it’s contents so it is equally special 

for everyone!  

KEK 
KS1 this week have been trialling a new Maths game called Numbots 

made by the same people as TT Rockstars. They enjoyed it very much!  

 

 

 

Thank you for booking in your Parent Consultation appointments. If you are having any issues, 

please contact the office. 

 

Forms for the Mother’s Day Tea Party (with entertainment from the children) are coming home 

in book bags today. Please return these by next Friday 13 March. 



 

 

Our attendance for last week was 95%. We continue to follow Public Health England advice 

regarding the Coronavirus. We receive daily updates which are sent to all schools. At the moment 

the advice remains similar to the normal hygiene advice given during the annual flu season - 

washing hands regularly and ensuring sneezes are caught in tissues. Thank you for your 

cooperation with this.  
 

Remember we now offer wrap around care from 8am to 6pm with our Breakfast Club and After 

School Club. Please do book in and use these services so we can keep them going! 

Next Friday is Sport Relief! We will be holding a sponsored ‘Ardeley Active Hour’ in the afternoon 

and children will have a choice of 2 activities. Sponsor forms will come out on Monday, on the 

Friday the children will receive a stamp or a sticker to confirm they have completed the 

challenge. Sponsor money can then be collected and sent to the office by Friday 20 March. Half 

of the funds raised will go to Sport Relief with the other half going towards our Sports and play 

equipment. Children will wear their normal school sports kits for this – they will wear uniform 

for the rest of the day. 
 

Our Nursery applications are open. Please do recommend us to your friends – we are always open 

for tours and enquiries.  
 

With kind regards 

Mrs Connolly 

 
 

Spring Diary Dates 
 
 
Monday 13 January – 30 March (11 weeks)  Swimming Y3 & 4    

 
Tuesday 10 March  Parent Consultations 
Wednesday 11 March  Parent Consultations 
 
Thursday 12 March  FAS Mothers’ Day gift sale 
 
Friday 13 March  Sponsored Active Hour 
 
Friday 20 March          PM  Mothers’ Day Tea Party 
 
Wednesday 1 – Friday 3 April  Residential 
 
Thursday 2 April  Celtic Harmony Trip 
 
Friday 3 April         2.30pm  End of Term 


